WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN
LEGAL NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The WESTWOOD BOARD OF SELECTMEN will hold a public hearing on Monday,
October 21, 2013 at 6:30PM in the Faculty Room in the High School 220 Nahatan Street,
Westwood, Massachusetts 02090, regarding a petition filed by NStar Electric Company
requesting permission to construct, and a location for, a line of conduits and manholes
with the necessary wires and cables therein, said conduits and manholes to provide
underground electric service to the new 10 lot subdivision, to be located substantially as

shown on the plan may by A. Debenedicts Dated July 16, 2013, and filed under the
following public way or ways of the Town of Westwood

Morgan Farm Road - Southeasterly, approximately 30 feet, then turning

Southerly approximately 125 feet — conduit at PMH
9056

(WO. 1949155)

The plans and petition are available for inspection between 7:00am and 3:00pm Monday

thru Friday at the Department of Public Works office, 50 Carby Street, Westwood,
Massachusetts 02090

Nancy C. Hyde
Westwood Board of Selectmen

LS8V OF d3s Gl




